PET GUARDIAN PROGRAM
Lollupop Farm

The Pet Guardian Program is a special benefit of membership in The Legacy Society, open to anyone
who has included Lollypop Farm in their estate plans. Enrollment in this program alleviates the worry of
what will happen to your pets should they outlive you.

The dedicated staff at Lollypop Farm will welcome your pet into our family and nurture them as a dear friend.
While we search for the perfect new home, we coordinate care, including foster home placement and any
specific instructions outlined by you. We want to make this time as comfortable as possible for your pet.

We will provide quality medical care, playtime, and plenty of love.

PROGRAM BENEFITS

* You have the opportunity to write detailed care instructions, which will be given to your pet’s future guardians.
* Your pet will have access to a foster home if adoption is not immediate.
* While under our care, your pet will receive medical care and vaccines, as needed, from our veterinary staff.*

To enroll your pet, request our Pet Guardian Enrollment Form. In addition to being part of the Legacy
Society, we ask that you maintain an annual donation, in any amount, to Lollypop Farm after enrollment. For
more information about this program, please call Robin Harisis, Legacy Gift Planning, at 585-223-1330 ext. 202.

*Lollypop Farm will care for your pet in
accordance with reasonable and compassionate
ownership practices, which means we may have
to make the difficult decision to euthanize a pet
if its quality of life becomes severely diminished.
We do not euthanize for time, space or age.
Lollypop Farm will spay or neuter and microchip
all animals adopted through the Pet Guardian
Program, if not already done.
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Pets like Kevin have you to thank for the
loving care they receive at Lollypop Farm.




